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BOBBY JINDAL

DAvVID LACERTE
GOVERNOR

INTERIM SECRETARY

Louisiana Department of Veterans Affairs

MEETING NOTICE

The next meeting of the Military Family Assistance Board will be on Wednesday,
February 27, 2013, 10:00am, at the Louisiana Department of Veterans Affairs Administrative

Office, 602 N. 5™ Street (Galvez Bldg., 2" Floor), Baton Rouge. All interested persons are
invited to attend.
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